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In approximately 60 days, the Iowa Department of Administrative Services would like to send you a survey to gather your feedback and learn about your experiences and perceptions of your former department at the State of Iowa.  Your answers will be compiled into a summary of all questionnaires that are completed.  Thank you for your time.  


	Your name (please type or print):
	[bookmark: Text1][bookmark: _GoBack]     



	Department you are leaving:
	     



	Date of departure:
	     




[bookmark: Check1]|_|	Email link to web-based survey

	     Primary email address:
	     



	     Alternate email address:
	     






Please return this completed form to:

pete.peterson@iowa.gov
or
Department of Administrative Services
Attention: Employment Bureau – HRE
c/o Pete Peterson
1305 E. Walnut Street
Des Moines, IA  50319
CFN 552-0777 02/15


image1.jpeg




